SALEM-ALBANY TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD

Project webpage: www.bpa.gov/goto/SalemAlbany

BPA is accepting public comments on the proposed Salem-Albany Transmission Line Rebuild Draft Environmental
Assessment (EA). Please use this form to submit comments about the project, including those relating to how the Draft
EA addresses such issues as:

resources that could be affected (e.g., environmental, cultural, transportation, community resources, etc.)
how you or others could be affected

suggestions on how to reduce potential impacts from the project

other concerns you may have

Name/Address:

You may also post your comments at www.bpa.gov/comment.
You may also call BPA at 1-800-622-4519, or FAX your comments to 503-230-4019.
Please mention “Salem-Albany Transmission Line Rebuild” in your correspondence.

The comment period ends August 6, 2014.


http://www.bpa.gov/goto/SalemAlbanyRebuild
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